
C!��Sl.H�. 
7S2S NW 2 AVE 

fvf lAfvfl, FL 33::t.SO 

30S-7Sq-4S3::t. 

www.cathedralofsaintmary.com 

PL/\: T OPER TIONS 

To V.-'hom It May Concern: 

I recently met with Mr. Joshua Solomon of U-TelAuditors, LLC, (a Utility Bill Auditing 

Company) who brought to my attention, the prospect of having our utility accounts 

evaluated professionally in order to check for past billing errors as well finding possible 

discounts for future usage. Since this service is on a contingency basis with no upfront 

investment, we saw it as a perfect occasion to check our utility accounts. 

U-TelAuditors LLC examined our accounts and found errors and reason for our utility 

providers to issue the Cathedral of Saint Mary a refund for inappropriate charges over 

the past three years. The first refund check from Florida Power & Light was over

$22,000.00 with more to come.

Mr. Solomon has been a pleasure to work with. He has dealt with our account in 

a competent, timely and professional manner. 

Being that every dollar is important to our Churches, I recommend that you contact Mr. 

Solomon to review your utility accounts in order to determine any errors in charges. 

I believe it will be well worth your time. 
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